
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 
 
To:  College Principals 
  Heads of School 
 
Subject: Notice of Changes in the 2022 session timetable 
 
Date:  16th February 2022 
 

 

To avoid any possible difficulties candidates may encounter on the day of the visit to Malta of His Holiness 

Pope Francis, there has been a change in date for the examinations originally scheduled on Saturday 2 April 

2022. Kindly inform students who may have registered for MATSEC 2022 examinations of this change. These 

examinations shall now be held on Thursday 7 April 2022. The rescheduled examinations are Intermediate 

Matriculation Italian oral; SEC Italian Listening Comprehension and SEC French Listening Comprehension. This 

change has  also  been reflected in the timetable on the MATSEC website 

[https://www.um.edu.mt/matsec/timetables].  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 


